
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

May On Point 

Meeting: May 27, 2021 at 7:30pm at Trini Mendenhall Community 

Center 
 

Save the Dates and Updates… 

  
Next meeting is 5/27 @ 7:30 pm at the Trini Mendenhall community center.   
 
Nominations for officers can made from the floor at this meeting on the 27th.   
The Current slate is: 
President:  Gene Moseley 
Vice President: James Messer 
Vice President:  Nancy Ward 
Secretary:  Jennifer Posso 
Treasurer:  Sherrie Moseley 
Board of Director:  Kirk Bomer 
Board of Director:  Jeanine Wright 
 
Any member in good standing can be nominated from the floor & must accept 
the nomination. 
 
Dues are due, deadline is approaching. Can pay at the meeting or mail to 
GCGSPC, Sherrie Moseley treasurer: 9314 Bayou Bluff Dr,  Spring, Tx. 
77379.  $15. single, $20. family. 
 
 



 

  
 

 

Rose had a great weekend in 
Midland, Tx. She earned Select on 
Friday and a Best of Opposite Sex on 
Saturday.  Great job Rose! 
Rose is loved and owned by club 
member Anthony Pieper! 
 

What a GREAT weekend the 
MASTER dogs of our club had! Left 
to right: Scorch, Layla, Prize, Vegas, 
Harper.. and Nike in front with judge 
Don Beisert!  
 
Great job to the ladies who are 
owners and love these amazing 
dogs. Irene Horan Zagorski, Jennifer 
Sheridan, Cynthia Krohn and Susan 
Grayshon. Wow, you ladies rocked it! 
 

 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

Right: Wahooooo!  Club member and 
owner Anthony Pieper had his two 
GSPs had a great weekend.  
 
The first, Beautiful Rose finished her 
Grand Champion title.  
 
 

 

 

Left:  And second, and not to be 
outdone by Rose, Anthony’s young 
puppy Tru, took first and Group 1 in 
her puppy show!  What a successful 
team! 
Congrats again! 
 
 
 
 
 



 

  

 

Below: Huge accomplishment for Diamond!!! Her best of breed in Midland, 
Tx, finished her Grand Champion GOLD Title!   
 
Diamond is loved and owned by club member Susan Grayshon!  Congrats 
again on this huge accomplishment and title! 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Send you and your dog’s 

successes as they 

happen!  Pictures and 

stories are always 

welcomed.  Two options 

for submission are 

available—email or mail.  

Send Successes! 

 

Officers 

President 
Jeanine Wright 

 

1st Vice President 
Nancy Ward 

 

2nd Vice President 
James Messer 

 

Secretary 
Jennifer Posso 

 

Treasurer 
Sherrie Moseley 

 

Board of Directors 
Gene Moseley 

Kirk Bomer 
 
 
 
 

We’re on the Web! 

See us at: 

Gulfcoastgspclub.com 

VANESSA CARMEAN 
9203 GAMMON OAKS DR 

HOUSTON, TX 77095 

GULF COAST GSP CLUB 
 

  

Newsletter will be sent out 

on the 20th of every 

month.  Deadline for your 

story and picture to be 

included will be the 5th of 

the month.  Don’t worry if 

you miss the deadline! 

Your story will be first in 

line for the next month! 

-Vanessa Carmean 

vcarmean@wm.com 

281-773-4550 
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